
 

Unifor Local 52A Women’s Committee 

Cordially invites You to our 

Year-end BBQ   

 In conjunction with Unifor 52A General Meeting  

(members and families are invited) 

 Burgers, beef hotdogs, snacks and beverages provided. 

(if you require a veggie burger please request in RSVP) 

 

JUNE 12, 2024  

 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

At the union office 

 #6, 9343 - 50 ST 

Please RSVP with number of people by June 5 to 

WomensCommittee@Unifor52A.com 
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